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July 13, 2015 
 

Alderman Jim Bohl, District 5 
Chair, Zoning, Neighborhoods and 
Development Committee 
200 East Wells Street, Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
 
Re: Common Council File Number 150241 
 
Dear Ald. Bohl: 
 
Common Council file number 150241 relates to the proposed 9th Amendment to the 
General Planned Development (GPD) known as Metro Center to allow additional uses on 
the vacant site at 10851 West Metro Auto Mall. This file was scheduled as a public hearing 
at the July 13, 2015 City Plan Commission meeting. However, the applicant, WP Property 
Acquisitions LLC, requested that the City Plan Commission hold this file, which it did. 
Accordingly, the City Plan Commission requests that no action is taken on this file at the July 
16, 2015 Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee meeting. Should the 
applicant request that this file is scheduled in the future, the City Plan Commission will hold 
a new public hearing and request scheduling before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and 
Development Committee.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Vanessa Koster 
Planning Manager 

 


